
WARWICKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 23 

 
PROPOSED PUFFIN CROSSING 

 
SALFORD ROAD NEAR BIDFORD MEADOWS, BIDFORD-ON-AVON 

 
 
Warwickshire County Council hereby gives notice of its intention to install a Puffin 
Crossing on Salford Road near Bidford Meadows, Bidford-on-Avon in accordance 
with the planning condition for a Persimmon Homes housing development, SDC 
planning application number 14/03028/OUT. 
 
A copy of this Notice and a plan showing the location of the proposals can be 
inspected at Stratford upon Avon Library and Information Centre, Henley Street, 
Stratford upon Avon, CV37 6PZ and at Warwickshire Direct in Shire Hall, Market 
Place, Warwick on Mondays to Fridays inclusive during normal office hours. The 
plan is also available to view on our website www.warwickshire.gov.uk/trafficsignals. 
 
Any enquiries relating to the proposals may be made to Shirley Reynolds, Design 
Services, Communities, PO Box 43, Shire Hall, Warwick, CV34 4SX (Tel. 01926 
412110) or emailed to shirleyreynolds@warwickshire.gov.uk so as to be received by 
09 February 2018. The Council regrets any inconvenience that may be caused due 
to the works. 
 
 

S Duxbury 
Head of Law & Governance 

Shire Hall, Warwick 
19 January 2018 
 


